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^~"'GULF STATES UTILITIES COMPANY

A O S T O F FIC E B O X 2951 BEAUMONT. TEXAS 77704.

AREA CODE 713 838 3843

April 10, 1981

RBG - 10,091
File Nos. G9.5

G15.4.1

Mr. G. L. Madsen, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV Office of Inspection & Enforcement
611 Ryan Plaza, Suite 1000
Arlington, Tx. 76011

Dear Mr. Madsen:

River Bend Station-Unit I
Refer To: RIV

Docket No. 50-458/ Report 80-13

With regard to Gulf States Utilities Company's (GSU) letter dated
March 2, 1981, concerning Inspection Report 80-13, GSU has made the

i following correction.

In Enclosure 1 under " Corrective Steps Which Have Been Taken and
Results Achieved", number 3 should read:

!

| "3. E&DCR No. C-1966 has been issued to limit discharge
of concrete to 90 minutec after batching or 300

revolutions of the truck mixers."
|

This correction is due to a typographical error which originally stated
50 minutes instead of the 90 minutes allowed for discharge of concrete

af ter batching.
|

This report completes our response to Inspection Report 80-13.

Sincerely,

1
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E. L. Draper
,

| Vice President
Nuclear Technology
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